
 
 

STATE OF CONNECTICUT 
CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL  

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT  06051 

Phone: (860) 827-2935  Fax: (860) 827-2950 

E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov 

Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc 

 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

 
 

August 18, 2021 
 

Deborah Chase 

Northeast Site Solutions 

420 Main Street Unit #2 

Sturbridge, MA 01566 

deborah@northeastsitesolutions.com 

 

RE: EM-T-MOBILE-155-210729 - T-Mobile notice of intent to modify an existing 

telecommunications facility located at 1030 New Britain Avenue, West Hartford, 

Connecticut.   

 

Dear Ms. Chase: 

 

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence of August 13, 2021 

submitted in response to the Council’s August 10, 2021 notification of an incomplete request for 

exempt modification with regard to the above-referenced matter.  

 

The submission renders the request for exempt modification complete and the Council will process 

the request in accordance with the Federal Communications Commission 60-day timeframe. 

 

Thank you for your attention and cooperation. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Melanie A. Bachman 

Executive Director 

 

MAB/CMW/laf 

 

c: Victoria Masse, Northeast Site Solutions victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 
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From: Deborah Chase <deborah@northeastsitesolutions.com>  

Sent: Friday, August 13, 2021 7:21 PM 

To: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>; Bachman, Melanie 

<Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov>; Fontaine, Lisa <Lisa.Fontaine@ct.gov>; Mathews, Lisa A 

<Lisa.A.Mathews@ct.gov> 

Cc: Sheldon Freincle <sheldon@northeastsitesolutions.com>; 

victoria@northeastsitesolutions.com 

Subject: Council Incomplete Letter for EM-T-MOBILE-155-210729 New Britain Ave, West 

Hartford 

 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open 

any attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 
Siting Council 

Please see attached the Stamped Structural Analysis as requested per your correspondence. 

The Structural Analysis when merged in a pdf will sometimes lose the digital stamp. 

You will also be receiving a hard copy via Priority Mail displaying the engineers stamp of approval. 

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Thank you very much 

  

  
Deborah Chase 
Senior Project Coordinator & Analyst 

Mobile:  860-490-8839 

  

  
 Save a tree. Refuse.Reduce. Reuse. Recycle. 


